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SCHOOL NEWS  
We have had our transition morning this week, which has given children the chance to meet their 
teachers for next year.  We welcomed Miss McLaughlin and Mrs Fullerty into school, who will be 
our Year 4 and 5 teachers next year.  The children had a good morning taking part in some fun 
activities in their new classrooms.  Thank you to all the parents who attended our Reception New 
Starters meeting this morning.  It was lovely to meet you all and we look forward to seeing you in 
September.   
 
Another group of our Year 5 children  
went fishing in Burnley.  All the children are 
really enjoying this unique opportunity and we 
have plans in place for more fishing trips this  
year and next year. 
 
On Friday, Year 6 will be heading to Robinwood 
for their residential weekend at Dobroyd Castle. 
Pupils and staff are looking forward to some  
exciting adventures.  Photographs will be  
available on the website from next week.  All 
our Year 6 children will be able to recover at  
home on Monday and are not expected to  
attend school. 
 
Year 5 are also going on a trip tomorrow to  
the Butterfly House at Williamson Park in  
Lancaster. 
 
Next Thursday, Year 3 will be visiting Ribchester Roman Museum and on Friday, Year 1 and Year 2 
will be visiting Blackpool Zoo. 
                                                                           
GROWTH MINDSET 
Our word of the week this week has been SUPPORTING OTHERS. Well done to our worthy winners 
this week who are: 
Nursery – Sophie Travis 
Reception  - Evelyn Stephens                                                                                                                                         
Year 1 – Amelia Hussain 
Year 2 – Blake Tompkins  
Year 3 – Ellie-May Gregory 
Year 4 – Oakley Waddington 
Year 5 – Lucas Robinson-Hall 
Year 6J – Jayden Raby 
Year 6K –  Kayleigh Thompson 
 
Next week’s phrase will be ‘DEVELOPING ASPIRATION ’. 

 

 



ONLINE SAFETY – Here is this week’s Top Tip – It’s Good To Talk 

Talk to your children about why it is important to stay safe online. Explain that whilst the internet is 

a fun, exciting and knowledge-rich tool, it is also a place where people may wish to bring them into 

dangerous activities or expose them to unpleasant material. It is important to be clear that you are 

not saying your child may never use the internet again, or that everything on it is harmful – it is 

about teaching them to have a greater awareness and to be able to manage and report any risks.  

Letting them know they can always talk to you about anything that has made them feel 

uncomfortable online is key to keeping them safe. 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
Nursery – Rhyley Binnie 

Reception – Carter-Jace Thomas 
Year 1 – Harvey Openshaw 

Year 2 –  Mia Rowell 
Year 3 –  Ethan Hatch-Murdock 

Year 4 – Dominic Johnson 

Year 5 –  Talisha Johnston-Booth 
Year 6J – Jan Kniveton 
Year 6K – Caiden Shaw 
 

 

ATTENDANCE  
 
Here are our attendance figures for this week.   The winning class 
will receive £10 for class treats. 
 
Reception – 91.6% 
Year 1 – 95.8% 
Year 2 – 95.5% 
Year 3 – 92.7% 
Year 4 – 99.0% (Winner) 
Year 5 – 96.4% 
Year 6J – 89.2% 
Year 6K – 98.0% 
 
Weekly Overall School Attendance is 95% 
 

 
 
 

 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 
 

“You are never too old to set another goal 
or to dream a new dream.”  C S Lewis 

 
 

 


